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Febrary 5, 2014

- The Honorable Senator Will Espero, Chair
Committee on Public Safety, Intergovernmental
State Capitol, Room 224
Honoluly, Hawai®i 96813

Dear Chair Espero:

Subject: SB2644 Making an Appropriation for Emergency Med
Services in the Puna District

I am Darren J. Rosario, Fire Chief of the Hawai'i Fire Department (HFD). The HFD supp«
S.B. No. 2644, which makes an appropriation for a grant-in-aid to Hawai‘i Fire Departmen
add an emergency medical services unit equipped with advanced life support to service Ha'
Island’s Puna district.

The HFD 9-1-1 Emergency Medical Service response data clearly validates the need for thi
additional unit. HFD is mindful that this proposed appropriation through the Grant in Aid
process is on a fiscal year basis and subject to annual approval. We look forward to workir
with the Legislature and the Depariment of Health to secure a permanent funding source fo
critical service.

The Hawai‘i Fire Department appreciates your consideration of S.B. No. 2644.
Sincerely,

Lo Pz
DARREN J. ROSARIO

Fire Chief
SFC Member

Hewai'i County is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.



: WATE TESTIMOM

From: mailinglist@<¢apitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 3:17 PM

To: PSMTestimony

Ce: planetiovepeace@gmail.com

Subject: *Submitted testimony for $B2644 on Feb. 6, 2014 15.00PM*
SB2644

Submitted on: 2/6/2014
Testimony for PSM on Feb 6, 2014 15:00PM in Conference Room 224

Submitted By Organization - Testifier Position Present at Hearing
| Gregory TSmith || Individual I Support o No ]
Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol. hawaii.gov



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 3:14 PM

To: PSMTestimony

Ce: planetpeaceis37@gmail.com

Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB2644 on Feb 6, 2014 15:00PM*
SB2644

Submitted on: 2/6/2014
Testimony for PSM on Feb 6, 2014 15:00PM in Conference Room 224

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
|  Joyce A Folena N Individual |  Support | No |
Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol. hawail.gov



